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Regulatory Alert- Chile 
Amendments to Resolución 755 implemented 

 

On 23 January, 2017 modifications to Type Approval Regulation Resolución 755 were 

published in Chile’s Official Gazette (Diario Oficial de la República de Chile). 

 

The principle modification made is the amendment of the first paragraph of letter j.1) which 

states that devices can now operate in 5470 – 5725 MHz with a maximum output power of 

150mW EIRP (indoors and outdoors). 

 

Further modifications have been made concerning indoor / outdoor use for 2.4GHz and 

5GHz frequency bands. Please find the new limits below: 

 

Frequency band Maximum Output Power Indoor / Outdoor use permitted? 

2400 – 2483.5 MHz 150mW EIRP Indoor and outdoor 

5150 – 5250 MHz 150mW EIRP 

 

(Power Spectral Density, PSD 7.5 

mW / MHz in any 1 MHz band or 

its equivalent value of 0.1875 kHz 

mW/25kHz in any 25kHz band) 

Indoor only 

5250 – 5350 MHz 150mW EIRP Indoor and outdoor 

5470 – 5725 MHz 150mW EIRP Indoor and outdoor 

5725 – 5850 MHz 150mW EIRP 

50mW EIRP 

Indoor  

Outdoor 
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PCS are clarifying the impact to already-approved devices and which are already on the 

Chilean market, and will release an updated Regulatory Alert as soon as further information 

becomes available.  

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists              

Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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